
 

Mr Dave Leader 

8 Dower Court 

London Road 

Hitchin 

 

29 June 2015 

 

Dear Dave 

 

Thank you for completing the tutor/assessor orientation and Coach Educator Training with Archery GB. 

 

I am pleased to confirm that you are now registered with Archery GB as an official Tutor/Assessor of the 

Archery GB Instructor Award and Level 1 Award in Coaching Archery. 

 

The terms of this role are described within the tutor profile and application guidance available from 

www.archerygb.org. 

 

I wish you all the best for your future course delivery and I look forward to working with you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Hannah Bussey 

Development Manager - Workforce 

  

http://www.archerygb.org/

